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Winwick CE Primary 

News 

Friday 7th July 2017 

It was such an uplifting and inspiring Re-opening service at St Oswald’s on Sunday. Many thanks to all those who 

attended the service, especially our wonderful school choir who gave a fabulous rendition of ‘Wonder’. Thank you 

to Ms McDougall for organising this and leading them so well. Many of our Year 6 children attended their various 

High schools this weekend and had a super time. We know they will be fully ready for September now.  

Congratulations to all those who were confirmed on Monday night: Tia R, Isaac T, Isabella S, Amy S, Matthew L, 

Matthew J, Connor H, George D and last but by no means least Mrs Dakin. It was a beautiful service where they 

affirmed their faith in the Church and committed to living a life of committed discipleship. We would like to 

thank Canon June for her support and teaching to ensure our children were ready to make this important step in 

their Christian life.  

Mrs S Dymond (Executive Headteacher) 

 

 

Reception :  Clayton C 

Year 1: Courtney P 

Year 2: Keira S 

Year 3: Maisie F 

Year 4: Lewis P 

Year 5: Daniel S 

Year 6: Daisy E 

Christian Value – Wisdom 

Father God, We pray for the gift of wisdom and understanding for all those in positions of 

leadership.  Help us to appreciate all that they do for us. Amen 

eSafety:  As you may be aware from the media, there have been concerns raised 

over the Snapchat App and a location sharing mapping feature 

that is has (Snapmap).  Please see the link to the BBC news 

website, which gives further information about this Snapchat 

feature and a comprehensive set of instructions as to how you 

can disable it.  Thank you. 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-40509281 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-40509281


 

 

 Monday 10th July: Year 6 Leavers Photograph by PTFA 

 Tuesday 11th July am: Going up Day Children will spend the morning in their new classrooms with 

their new teachers 

 Tuesday 11th July 2.15pm: Music Concert in the school hall 

 Tuesday 11th July 3.30pm: Year 5 football tournament (information has been sent out separately)  

 Friday 14th July: Pupil Reports to be sent home with the children  

 Monday 17th July pm: Disco for children in school time. They are welcome to come to school in 

their party clothes. There will no charge for this event it is an end of year treat!  

Reception: Olivia K 

Year 1 :Oliver D 

Year 2: Ole H 

Year 3: Jasmine R 

Year 4: Oliver C C 

Year 5: Miles S B 

Year 6 : Harrison C 

  
Attendance Star 

Award    

 

Well done to all those 

children and classes 

who have been in all 

week, particularly  

Year 2 

Reading Champion Awards  

We have read at least three 

times this week!    

 

Well done Year 2 

Reception  94.7% 

Year 1  98.5% 

Year 2  99.6% 

Year 3  98.6% 

Year 4  98.2% 

Year 5  98.5% 

Year 6  98.1% 

   

 Headteacher Awards this week were presented to Miguel 

S M, Clayton Mc for fabulous writing and Alexander L for 

superb spelling. Well done 

HEALTH & SAFETY: Please ensure that you do not park on the walk way (yellow line) outside of school as 

our children’s safety is paramount.  


